
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JMH/MEL  

 

 

2 July 2024  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 10 into 11 Summer School 

 

I am delighted to be able to offer a fantastic opportunity for our Year 10 students to support 

their move into Year 11. In August, we are inviting Year 10 students into school to 

participate in a 3 day summer school for our students, with sessions in the following 

subjects: 

 

• English 

• Maths 

• Science 

• Geography 

• History 

• Health and Social Care (working on content for the PSA resit that students will take 

in September) 

• Photography (working on GCSE coursework) 

The summer school will run from 10am - 3pm from Wednesday 21 August – Friday 23 

August and will be based on the school site in G block. Lunch will be provided for the 

students each day, and members of the senior leadership team and pastoral team will also 

be on site to support the students. 

 

To be able to effectively group the students and plan the days, we need to gauge interest 

from parents and students. If you would like your child to benefit from this opportunity, 

please complete the Microsoft Form linked here. Once we have confirmed how many 

students will be taking part, we will be in a position to share the timetable with students and 

parents. 

 

To enable us to do this effectively, and in a timely manner, we ask that you complete the 

form by midday on Friday 5 July. If you are unsure at this stage if your child will be able to 

make it, but would like them to, we are happy to accept provisional expressions of interest 

at this point. Please make this clear on the form. 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/qChVDqdBbF
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Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs J Mahon 

Vice Principal – Curriculum and Assessment 


